
 

Week 6 

HSDP        May 6, 2019 

 I hope Week 6 has been off to a great start. 

Good luck to those with upcoming midterms. 

Don’t forget to prioritize your health and well-

being, especially during this midterm season. 

With that said, best of luck with your course-

work. 

Important  

Reminders: 

Friday, May 10 

 Psychology Under-

graduate Research 
Conference in Acker-
man (2nd floor) 

 Last day to change 

grading basis to P/
NP with fee. 

Friday, May 17 

 Last day to drop 

nonimpact classes 
with transcript nota-
tion and fee. 

Monday, May 28 

 Memorial day 

 

 

 



 

 

Congratulations  

Anshu, Briana, Claudia & Evie  

For participating in this year’s 26th Psychology Undergraduate  

Research Conference.  

 

Show your support by attending this Friday (May 10th)  at the Bruin Reception 

Room in Ackerman 2nd floor (behind the stairs). Our fellow RA’s will be  

presenting their research posters during the 2:45-3:45 session.  

Psychology Undergraduate Research Conference 



 
 



 



 

 



 
 



 
 



 

 



 

 


